
 
September 27, 2019 
 
 
Dave Glancey 
Glancey-Rockwell & Associates 
1257 W Rover Street 
Boise, ID 83702 
Office@grboise.com  
(sent via email) 
 
Re:  CUP19-00065 / 600 S Walnut St 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
Your application has been scheduled to be heard before the Boise City Planning and 
Zoning Commission on Monday, November 4, 2019 at 6:00 P.M., in the Maryanne Jordan 
City Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall. It will be necessary for you or a 
representative to attend. Agency comments on your application will be uploaded to 
PDS Online as they become available.   
 
A project report will be ready for your review at PDS Online five days prior to the hearing 
date at:   https://pdsonline.cityofboise.org/pdspermits/ 
  
The Ada County Highway District may also conduct public meetings regarding the 
application.  If you have questions about traffic, please contact the Ada County 
Highway District at (208) 387-6170.  In order to expedite your request, please have ready 
the file number indicated on this notice. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact the assigned planner, David Moser at 
(208) 608-7087 or dmoser@cityofboise.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Céline Acord 
Manager, Current Planning and Subdivisions 
Boise City Planning and Development Services 
 
CA/mh 
 
cc: Peter Rockwell / Glancey-Rockwell Associates / prockwell@grboise.com  
 Paul Kline / State of Idaho (Department of Fish and Game) / paul.kline@idfg.idaho.gov  
 Gregg Ostrow / East End Neighborhood Association / geo@greggostrow.com  
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